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Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Re:  SAFETY OF OUR LEARNERS AND CONCERNS FROM OUR NEIGHBOURS 

 

Thank you to all the parents who so diligently adhere to the requests of placing the safety of our learners on their priority 

list, keeping our environment clean and not blocking the driveways of our neighbours. 

We (the school) were, however, contacted by the Principal Inspector of the Transport Enforcement Unit (Cape Town 

Traffic Services) to inform us about a list of concerns of our respected neighbours around our school: (the list below as 

taken from the correspondence received) 

1. Learners are being off loaded in the intersection of Sarepta and Duine Street. 

2. Pupils are being off loaded on Sarepta Road in the travelling lanes itself and therefore, blockin the traffic. 

3. Parents utilizing the driveways and sidewalks of private residences while waiting on learners. 

4. Parking on both sides of the road and hampering the flow of traffic. 

5. The thoroughfare between the school and the church being used as a repair area for vehicles. 

6. Parents who allow learners to cross the road at any point and not at the pedestrian crossing. 

We, once again, kindly request you to be mindful of the property of our neighbours, to keep the 

environment clean and to refrain from putting the lives of our learners in danger or at 

risk. 

Please do make use of the parking bays in Weber Street and Sarepta Road. The 

learners may then, in a decent fashion, walk on the pavement to the entrance gate. 

Please note that very soon we shall be opening the pedestrian gate as an entry and exit point. 

 

PARENTS, WE VALUE THE SAFETY OF OUR LEARNERS AND WE NEED YOUR HELP IN ORDER TO 

CREATE A BETTER AND SAFER ENVIRONMENT! 

 

If you do have any recommendations in order to assist the school, please do not hesitate to contact the 

office. 

 

Yours in education 

 

Mrs. Z. Lombard-Swartz 
Principal 


